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Information Bulletin 
for Students 

 

CALLING ALL BOARD GAME LOVERS! 
Do you love to play card games, Giant Jenga, Chess, Monopoly? Maths club is held every 
Monday lunch time in Room 18 (Miss Hill's Room). Bring your lunch and play some fun 
games with friends or meet someone new with a shared interest. Feel free to also bring in 
your own games. I look forward to seeing some of you there! 
Miss Hill 
 
LOST/FOUND 
There have been 2 ear-pods and a wallet found. If you think they belong to you, please see 
Mrs Razavi in the office. 
  
VOLUNTEER BASKETBALL COACHING OPPORTUNITY 
The Midlothian Basketball Academy are running a pilot in partnership with Active Schools 
Midlothian and High Flyers Basketball.  Part of the initiative is to develop young Basketball 
sports leaders/coaches.  You will receive coaching, mentoring and support from the 
professional Basketball coaches, be supported in developing Basketball coaching skills and 
experience and potentially receive coaching development opportunities including further 
training and qualifications from High Flyers .  Primary age pupils will participate in sessions 
which are held at Newbattle Centre, Tuesdays 4.00 – 5.00pm and start on 31 January. 
If you are interested in this opportunity please visit the PE department for more information 
and to collect an application form. 
PE Department 
 
SPIN  
Clothes feeling a bit tighter after Christmas? Wanting to get fit and lose those extra pounds 
in the New Year? Join us for a motivating and fun workout after school on Monday’s or 
before school on Friday’s. No cost involved. 
Hope to see some new (and old) faces tomorrow. 
PE Department 
 


